
Many Thanks 
Many thanks to Caise McHale and all her volunteers for making our Fall Festival a 
success.  Also, a special thank you to Mrs. Nanney and her keen eye for seeing into 
the future of our students!  • Coming up this week we have the Book Fair!  Starting 
Monday, October 29 and continuing until November 6 in the Westwood library.  The 
book fair will be open during conferences. • New this year is the Breakfast Books 
and Buddies (in lieu of lunch with a loved one).  Half our families are invited now 
and the other half will be invited in the spring.  We will provide light breakfast 
items and COFFEE (not for your students of course).  We will look forward to seeing 
the invited families Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday on your scheduled day as 
early as 7:30 am.  Feel free to bring your own breakfast. Please send in your RSVP.

Halloween 
Parade  

Wednesday, 
October 31 @ 1:45 

pm, outside. 

Class Parties 
Wed. Oct. 31 
following the 

parade.  Check with 
your class parent. 

Yesterday’s 
Meeting 

Thanks to those 
who attended.  Stay 
in the loop, join us 

Nov 15 @ 7 pm. 

FAMILIES T-Z 
Tuesday October 30 

7:30 - 8:15 am.  Come 
eat and shop the book 

fair.
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FAMILIES M-P 

Wednesday October 31 
7:30 - 8:15 am.  Come 
eat and shop the book 

fair.
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FAMILIES D-G 

Thursday November 1 
7:30 - 8:15 am.  Come 
eat and shop the book 

fair.
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PTO Update 
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